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For whosoever shall call upon the
name of the Lord shall be saved.
How then shall they call on him in
whom they have not believed? and
how shall they believe in him of
whom they have not heard? and how
shall they hear without a preacher?
And how shall they preach, except
they be sent? as it is written, How
beautiful are the feet of them that
preach the gospel of peace, and
bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family

Missionaries to
Washington State

July 11,2021

Dear Praying Friends,

Usually, when we share weather updates from here it is to tell you about our
snow and freezing temperatures. This time it is to tell you about our historic

heatwave! In June we had record-breaking temperatures of above 100 degrees

-~ several days in a row. Our county is also in a state of extreme drought at this time.

The wheat harvest is starting earlier and will be considerably less than most years.
Another concern with the drought is fire season, which has already started. Please
pray for protection for our area from the wildfires.

On May 22nd, Jennifer had the opportunity to speak at a Friendship Ladies
Tea at Faith Baptist Church in Spokane. It was a blessing to visit with friends and a
privilege to share truths from God’s Word with the ladies.

On May 22nd and 29th we held workdays at church. We were able to get
several projects completed including fixing drywall in the nursery, fixing some
faulty electrical wiring, painting, planting flowers, organizing the kitchen, and
general cleaning. Praise the Lord for the church people who came out and helped
with these projects! '

On June 19th, Tim held a men’s prayer breakfast at church. The men
enjoyed a full breakfast and were encouraged by a devotional, “God Looking For A
Man” from Ezekiel 22:30. On June 20th, we celebrated Father’s Day at church and
had our annual cookout after church. Tim preached on “The Making Of A Man”
from 1 Kings 2:1-4.

As this letter goes out, we are preparing for our Compassion Closet on July
17th. Please pray for a good number of people to come and for them to be receptive
to the gospel packets we will pass out! We are also preparing for our upcoming

; Vacation Bible School August 2nd—6th. Please pray for a good crowd of kids,

souls to be saved, and for families to be reached with the gospel!

In exciting family news, Jason has been accepted into the early admissions
program at Pensacola Christian College in Pensacola, Florida. He just completed
11th grade, so this year at PCC will count for his senior year of high school and his
freshman year of college. He will be majoring in cybersecurity. Please remember
him in prayer this coming year! Please pray for safety, finances, and that the Lord
would bless, direct, and help Jason as he transitions from home school to college.

Thank you so much for your faithful prayers and support for our ministry.
Thank you for the cards and emails of encouragement! We are so thankful for each
one of you! Itis a blessing to know that people are praying for us!

In Christ,
Tim, Jennifer, jason, & Layla Wall



